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First name: Jessica

Last name: Sizemore

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I grew up hiking in the Bob Marshalls, it is one of my most cherished memories. I know the

importance of outfitters to the local economy and the communities in the area as my family lives in the Seeley

Swan valley. All of that is important but protecting the Complex is more important. Please be more specific with

your outfitter permits and environmental impacts on the BMWC. If you don't do the work to protect the complex

then there won't be anything to have outfitters work in the future. 


